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Brothers, 
 
 A special thanks to all those who were volunteers at this year’s Festival.  As I 
mentioned at our September meeting, there were over 35 Knights who volunteered in a 
variety of areas, but what was more important was that there were over 300 hours 
spread out over the week. We should all be proud of that. .Also, as past GK Frank 
Peduto stated, "Look at all the key areas of Parish life here at St Teresa and look to see 
who is active and a big part of these groups going forward".  
 
          Spirit Refill team 
          Festival and Fish Fry 
          Ushers and Greeters 
          Pastoral Council 
          Parish Business Manager 
          Eucharistic Ministers 
          Parish Transition Team...........Just to name a few. 
 
Don’t forget to turn in your C.O.A.L. tickets to the rectory, Jay Schmidt or Ed Moeller. 
Remember, the sooner they are turned in, the more dollars we get to keep as a council. 
Let’s not forget the Andrea Bocelli Concert. There is still plenty of time to promote this 
fund raiser over the next 60 days. As I mentioned at our meeting, if anyone sells 10 
tickets, and submits the tickets and money, the first 10 people to do so will win a $100 
bonus. We will also be promoting the promotion thru the bulletin over the next month, 
and tickets will also be available at the rectory. Also don't forget the football 
sweepstakes. Anyone can have 25 chances to win over a 10 week period. 
 



Please mark your calendar for our annual Christmas Party which will be held on 
Monday Dec 10th.  There will be more details in next month’s Newsletter. 
     
Finally, please remember in your prayers Father Michael Maranowski, Deacon Jack 
Miller and our Financial Secretary John Kleck. We have seen and/or heard from all 3 in 
the past week or so, and I'm certain they will all appreciate your continued prayers. 
 
The October business meeting is Mon October 8th and the social meeting will be on 
Mon Oct 22 
 
 
Fraternally 
Jay Kerr GK 
 
                                       
  
                         
 
                                           OCTOBER MEETING SCHEDULE  
 As the Grand Knight mentioned above, the October Business Meeting will be on 
Monday, Oct. 8.  Rosary will be at 7:15 and the meeting will begin at 7:30.  The 
Social Meeting will be on Monday, Oct. 22.  
 
                                                                                                                                        

  
 
 
SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAYS                                          

September 2 – Ray Lucas                              
September 3 – William Pentecost                                      
September 9 – Steve Williams                          
September 12 – Joe Fidago                                
September 12 – Bob Raible                                        
September 18 – Dave Julian                                   
September 19 – Dave Graver 
September 19 – Deacon Gery Pielin 
September 25 – Dennis Marn 
September 25 – Adam Miller 
September 26 – Kevin Guernsey 
September 26 – Carl Schonhardt 
September 28 – Tom Ondek 
September 30 – John Catanese                                                  
                                                                        
                                                                        
  


